CannabisWR

From: Corbett, Joh_

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 10:01 PM
To: CannabisWR
Subject: Cannabis

There should be basic provisions so that downstream domestic drinking water use is respected whether they have the
necessary permits or not. Otherwise upstream pot gardens can eliminate domestic drinking water. Also there need to
be drought provisions to allow reductions during drought years. John W. Corbett





